
February 23, 2012 

Steven I. Berlin, J.D. 
Executive Director 
Chicago Board of Ethics 
740 N. Sedgwick St. 5th Floor 
Chicago, IL 60654-8488 

Dear Mr. Berlin: 

I wish to disclose receipt of an honorarium on February 16, 2012 in the amount of 
$500.00 from the Champaign-Urbana Public Health District for an Infectious 
Diseases/Department of Medicine Grand Rounds presentation delivered on Friday, 
November 4, 2011. I was invited in the Spring of 2011 by the Champaign-Urbana 
Public Health District and the Department~fMedicine at Carle F.oundation Hospital to 
speak on the topic of prevention of sexually transmitted diseases and public health 
interventions used to address these prevalent communicable diseases in the state. 

The presentation was made on my own personal time. Specifically, I used a vacation 
day to travel to Urbana, Illinois, to make the presentation. The honorarium will be used 
in part to cover the expenses related to my transportation and per diem costs involved 
in making this lecture. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you. 
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William Wong, M.D. 
Medical Director 
Chicago Department of Public Health 
City of Chicago 




